
Weissler Weekly 
September 24th, 2018 

 
The Week​: This week we had our very first garden lesson of the year, which was a lot of fun. 
We planted peas in special tubing so we can view the roots as they grow. We also had a special 
guest speaker who taught us about civil engineering. Thanks again to all the parent volunteers 
who helped out this week! 
 
Tip of the Week​: In keeping with our motto of healthy mind, healthy body, healthy planet, 
please be sure you are sending both a healthy snack and water bottle in with your children each 
day! 
 
Reminders​: Please continue to look over your child’s homework each night, even if he or she 
completed it in afterschool. It is important that you know exactly what is being learned about in 
school each day. 
 
Please review​ basic math facts with your children at home. We will be starting our math timings 
soon and this will be made easier if the children know their facts fairly well. Please continue 
filling out the math practice log which will count as part of Math homework for the week. 
 
Parent Involvement Night​ is coming up soon (September 27th). Please be sure to attend as 
we will be discussing curriculum for the year. 
 
Sign up Genius​ is up and running so be sure to check there for any volunteer opportunities. If 
there is a particular volunteer task not listed, you can email me to set up a time for you to come 
in and help. (We would be thrilled to have another parent come in and speak to us about their 
field of study during science.) 
 
Spelling List    ​R controlled 
 
deform morning 
scorch force (soft c, silent e but not a magic e) 
turnip Thursday (ay is long a) 
turkey (ey is long e) thirst 
circus (another soft c) thirty 
 
 
 
Cut Here------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please sign and return! 
Signature: 


